VIRGINIA:

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT FOR THE CITY OF ALEXANDRIA

IN THE GENERAL DISTRICT COURT FOR THE CITY OF ALEXANDRIA

IN THE JUVENILE AND DOMESTIC RELATIONS DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE CITY OF ALEXANDRIA

CELL PHONE POLICY ORDER

Effective October 2, 2017, and pursuant to Virginia Code § 8.01-4, all celi phones,
cameras, video recording devices or similar equipment will be prohibited inside the Alexandria
Courthouse without court authorization. Persons exempted from this policy are Law
Enforcement Personnel, Attorneys, Media and Courthouse Staff, Individuals who need their
phones/devices for evidence or any other purpose must request permission from the judge in
court, and permission may be granted by the judge on a case by case basis.

ENTERED this l‘i;bday of September, 2017.
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Lisa B. KenNer,
Chief Judge, Circuit Court

Becl{':]. Moore,
Chief e, General District Court
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Constance H. Frogal
Chief Judge, Juvenile and Domestic

Relations District Court




